
       

 JANUARY 2005         DECEMBER 2003 
   Wodonga Albury Camera Club Inc.                           President: Pat Stenson  (02) 6040 5446 

                      Reg. No. A 0013634 L                                                         Secretary: Paul Temple   (02) 6024 4885 

                                                                         Comp. Sec.: David Tilley  (02) 6059 6596 

      PO Box 46, Wodonga Victoria 3690                    www.freewebs.com/wodongaalburycameraclub 

                                                          DATES TO REMEMBER 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
THURS. 13

th
 JAN.  General Meeting, 7:30pm., Lavington Panthers Sports Club. 

    Entries due for the March ‘At Home’ competition. 
    PRESENTER: To be announced. 
 
TUES. 1

st
 FEB.  Committee Meeting, 7pm at Brian’s. 

 
THURS. 10

th
 FEB.    General Meeting, 8.00pm at the Lavington Panthers Sports Club.       

    Entries due for the April ‘Open’ competition. 
    PRESENTER: To be announced.  
 
                            NOTICE BOARD ...........   
Competitions: 
  * Judges: - 
     January – Joan Williams, February – George Blackie or Bert Hoveling. 
  * Pakenham National – Entries due by 9th March. 
    WACC will be sending a batch entry if members are interested. Bring entries and completed  
    entry forms to the February GM. Postage will probably be about $15 - $20, so for each  
    will be that figure divided by the number of entrants. e.g. about $5 – $6 each for 3 entrants.  
  * Coming club competitions: - 
   March – ‘At Home’  April –    ‘Open’ 
   May –    ‘Photojournalism’ June -      ‘Slide / Print of the Year’ 
   July –    ‘Water’  August – ‘Open’ 
    remember, entries due in 2 months prior. 
 
Outings / Workshops: 

* If there is sufficient interest, there will be a workshop on the ‘van Dyke Process’ early this 
year when the weather is warmer. The process contact prints an image, onto specially 

  coated paper, by exposure to sunlight, so sunny days are needed.  
  * Alexandra NEGV meeting and Hot air balloons weekend of 2nd & 3rd April. 
     Accommodation needs to be booked fairly soon as it will be a busy weekend in Mansfield. 
Exhibitions: 

  * Albury Regional Art Gallery:- 
   ‘State of the Art: PEACE’ 10th Dec. – 30th Jan. 
   ‘Trace’ and ‘Outward Bound’, both works from the ARAG collection. 14th 
   Jan. until 13th Feb. and 6th Mar. respectively. 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
Presenters for 2005 

We need presenters for 2005. If you are able to present some of your slides or prints, please let one of the 
committee members know so that we can slot you in to a suitable month. 
Using a data projector may be a possibility for print workers, so let us know if you would like to utilize this 
method. 
Wedding Bells. 

Congratulations to Kerry Supple and partner on their recent wedding (Saturday 8/1/5). All members wish you 
well for the future. 
Moving. 

Life member Ivan Bell and wife Gil are moving to Queensland to be with family. To all of the Bell family, best 
wishes from the club members. Ivan and Gil, have a great and well-earned retirement. 
VAPS Convention. 

The VAPS Convention on the Queen’s birthday holiday weekend is to be in Albury-Wodonga this year. As the 
nearest member club, we will be heavily involved in helping with the running of the convention. We may be 
able to obtain help from nearby clubs also, but the committee will be asking for help from WACC members as 
the event nears. Please offer assistance if possible. 
Bert Hoveling from the VAPS will be attending the February GM to explain what is to happen and what our 
club role will be. 
Questionnaire 

Could members please fill in and return the questionnaire on meetings ASAP so that action can be taken. Thank 
you. 
Attendance Book. 

Please sign for insurance purposes. 
 
    NEGV NEWS ....... 
 
1. Meeting Dates for 2005 are as follows: - 
 
 Saturday 2nd April - Alexandra.  (Entries due 4th March – February GM) 
 Hot air balloons will be flying at Mansfield on Sunday 3rd following the Alexandra meeting. The club 
 will be offering this as an outing.   
 
 Saturday 16th July – Benalla. (Entries due 17th June – June GM) 
 
 Saturday 12th November – Myrtleford. (Entries due 14th October – October GM) 
 
        WANTED TO ........ 
 SELL OR BUY. 
 


